
Marge Schmuckal - Civic Center sign for the Bath Savings Entrance 

Hi Patrick,
I am reviewing your application for a sign at the Cumberland County Civic Center.  I can not sign off on 
this application because Planning is reviewing the signage plan for the entire structure and they do not want 
piece-meal applications until the entire site is reviewed for ALL their signage.  So I have put this application on 
hold until Planning gives the ok for issuance. 

The person in Planning who is looking at the whole picture is Rick Knowland. His number is: 874-8725.

Marge Schmuckal
Zoning Administrator
City of Portland

From: Marge Schmuckal
To: patrick@neokraft.com
Date: 1/31/2014 10:24 AM
Subject: Civic Center sign for the Bath Savings Entrance
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